
Wednesday 26th April 2023

Dear Parents/Caregivers

Elim MAC Secondary Girls Football Season

Your child has been invited to represent Elim Christian College in the MAC Girls Football team, which will
compete in the Central Senior A2 league.

Please see details below:

Event: Auckland Girls Football competition - Central Senior A2 grade

Day/TIme: Weekly onWednesday afternoons. Games start at 4.00pm.

Training:Monday afternoons 3:30 - 5:30pm at Owairaka Park, or on-site if unavailable.

Dates: Wednesday 10th May 2023 - Wednesday 9th August 2023

Venue(s): Various schools around Central Auckland. Home field TBC

Transport: Teachers’ private vehicles, parent help is also required.
Cost: $106 per player

By enrolling your child in this optional extra-curricular activity, you agree to pay the cost as indicated above,
which will be invoiced to you via the Kamar Parent Portal. Payments can be made through the Parent Portal,
online payment or eftpos at the school office.

Parent Transport Help Required:
We require parent help for this team to go ahead. If you are available to help out in any capacity, please

indicate this on the permission form using the link below. Please note all parent volunteers must be police

vetted by the school.

Uniform & Equipment:
All players must have their own football boots and shin pads. Each player will receive a full Elim playing kit
which must be returned at the end of the season. This includes:

- Blue playing shirt
- Black shorts
- Blue socks
- Black rain jacket

This is a competitive team, and as such all team members are expected to show up to all games and training

sessions. If for some reason they are unable to attend, they must inform Mr MacKenzie. Team commitment is a

priority.

Communications:
This year we will be using an app called Heja for all day-to-day communication of game times,
RSVP for matches, venue changes, cancellations and general contact. Please download the app
and join our team using the link/team code: ZP-188746
https://heja.io/download/ZP188746

Online Permission Form: Please register your child online by Tuesday 2 May 2023 by using this web address:

https://forms.gle/XSmSwxuGXfXFWZ5r7

Should you have any queries at all, please do not hesitate to email me.

Yours sincerely

Mr SamMacKenzie
PE Teacher / Secondary Sports Coordinator – Mt Albert Campus
sam.mackenzie@elim.school.nz

https://heja.io/download/ZP188746
https://forms.gle/XSmSwxuGXfXFWZ5r7

